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On a worldwide basis, Gilead Sciences is working to help ensure access to its chronic hepatitis C medicines for all patients who can benefit from them. In September 2014, Gilead announced licensing agreements with seven India-based generic pharmaceutical manufacturers to expand access to our hepatitis C medicines in 91 developing countries, which represent more than half of the global hepatitis C-infected population. The company is also working with national governments to provide its branded medicines in low- and middle-income countries, utilizing tiered pricing based on a country’s disease burden and economic means. Learn more about Gilead’s global access programs at www.gilead.com/responsibility/developing-world-access.
As part of these efforts Gilead and its partners are designing measures to ensure that these high value curative medicines are not diverted from their intended recipients – patients in need. The measures implemented will be the result of a consultative process and needs assessment involving multiple stakeholders, and continue to evolve to address the needs of all concerned in delivering care.
